The Teamsters have been certified as our
bargaining representative at East End Bus!

Congratulations. We have achieved what we’'ve set out to do. We've
successfully formed a union at East End Bus and now the National
Labor Relations Board has certified the Teamsters as our official bar-
gaining representative.

This couldn’t have happened without the hard work of all of us. We've
united to uplift ourselves and make our workplace better. Now that
we're certified, we have the power of the Teamsters union behind us.

We will continue to distribute collective bargaining information as
soon as we get it.

For more information please contact Local 1205 at (516) 501-1205.



